
TOWN OF BROWNFIELD 

 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Selectmen’s Meeting with RHR Smith and Wanda Bartlett  

March 11, 2021 

 
Selectmen in Attendance: William Flynn, Erik Walker, Ricky Emery  

 

Attendees:  Ron Smith, Ed Morin, Sarah Jacklin, Wanda Bartlett  

 

Zoom attendees: Cindy Walker, Deb Merrill, Lenny Jean, Paul Duquette, Whit Lucy, Rhonda 

Rosand, Faralyn Chapman, Savannah Smith, Michele Emery, Ada Lane, Linda Pestilli, Marie, 

Alvina/Frank Day, Terry Egan, Cindy Eaton, John Britton  

 

5:30pm the meeting was called to order by Chair, William Flynn.  

 

Ron Smith expressed multiple concerns that his firm has had with the audit process this year, 

including how his employees were treated by our Treasurer. He stated his concern for Wanda’s 

lack of ownership of mistakes made and the non-payment of our school budget for 3 months. Erik 

asked why the school payment was 3 months late; Wanda responded we did not have the funds to 

pay it.  

 

Wanda left the meeting by her choice. 

 

Rhonda, from New Business Solutions, stated that she has not worked with Wanda since July 

2020, although she had tried reaching out to see if her services were needed.  

 

    

6:40pm Erik motioned to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Witt  


